
Welcome to Year Two 

 

Year Two is a fun filled year with lots of new things to learn! 

 

 

Class teacher: 

Mrs Blackwood 

 

Teaching assistant: 

Mrs Mc Tavy 

When you arrive at school you 

will again come through the 

KS1 door. You will need to hang 

up your things on the peg and 

come straight to class.  

You will need to bring in your 

reading book, diary and 

homework book into class. Other 

bags and items can stay on your 

peg. Don’t forget to bring your 
water bottle to the class too. 

 

Reading books are changed every 

week. We will help you with this 

but you will learn to change your 

book when you need to. You must 

bring your reading book in each 

day. 

 

Mrs Mc Tavy will teach you 

during some parts of the week. 

 

Bring your PE kit at the 

beginning of the week. You can 

take it home at the end of the 

week to wash. PE days will be 

confirmed soon. 

We look forward to seeing you soon! We have some great topics 

to cover this year; including ‘The Great Fire of London.’  


